Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 452

From: ]
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Extension of emergency bill

Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 3:42:35 PM
Hello,

I am writing to you to ask NOT to extend the state of emergency in QLD. The SOE is not
necessary and hasn't been for the last 2 years. Ending the mandates is needed and should
never have been put in place. It has caused immense segregation among people and has
discriminated against thousands of people. I personally have lost work and income because
I choose not to have the 'voluntary' vaccine and I will not be coerced to do so. If it really
was as safe and effective as made out there should not be a need to force this upon people
by taking away their jobs and livelihoods. As it turns out the data is showing covid is more
rife among those who are double jabbed. This has got to end and let people get back to
some normal way of living. Future generations will thank you for being on the right side of

history by ending this now.

Regards
Sarah Osborne
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